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       11th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

On Thursday 28th November, Class 4 and 5 will be going to Queen Margaret’s School, Escrick to 

watch a performance of Beauty and the Beast. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £4.00 per child and includes transport and the performance.   

 

We will leave school after lunch so children will be having a normal lunchtime in school. The 

children will need to wear school uniform.  The performance finishes at 4:00pm so we should be 

back at school at approximately 4:20pm. 

 

Please provide consent and your voluntary donation of £4.00 via Parentpay by Monday 25th 

November to enable the trip to go ahead.  

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

A Stroyd & M Mounfield 
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Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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